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The Blackhawk Youth Group Makes The Cover Of Classic Boating ! 

The March/April edition of Classic Boating featured the 

Blackhawk Chapter Youth Group on the cover.  Inside 

there is a wonderful article and pictures of the team in 

action.  This is an impressive accomplishment for our 

youth group.  This would not have been possible without 

the leadership and direction from our Youth Group  

Directors, Tom Wagner and Dave Vogeler.  Tom and 

Dave have worked to develop a great group of kids and 

young adults and have done some amazing projects. Of 

course this would not be possible without having the 

hardest working group of youths in all of classic boating. 

Later this summer they will be launching their latest pro-

ject, a Correct Craft Ski Nymph.  They hope to have this 

boat ready to go for the Fox Lake show in July.  The 

group is always looking for more help from both adults 

and kids.  If you are interested in helping out or know a 

youth or two that would like to participate please reach 

out to Tom and Dave.  Their contact information is on 

page 2 in this edition of the Smoke Signal. 
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Fellow Blackhawk Members: 

 

After a winter of record cold and 

snow we are finally on the brink 

of spring with warm weather and 

boating just around the corner.  I 

am a good 4 weeks behind sched-

ule trying to get all of the boats prepped and seaworthy for the 

2014 boating season.  Hopefully I will have everything floating 

just prior to Memorial Day weekend. 

 

We started the year with the Chicago Boat show in January.  We 

had 2000 square feet of space and ten boats at the show.  Thank 

you to all of the Blackhawks that made the event possible.  Only 

one of the ten boats participated in a previous Chicago show en-

suring that we are always presenting something new at this event.  

We had a diverse collection of boats at the show including run-

abouts, utilities, canoes, outboards, and a 1960ôs version of a per-

sonal water craft.   The chapter enjoyed great local media promo-

tion including TV spots on NBC and WGN.  A special thank you 

goes out to Jan Vogeler our new membership director who signed 

up 7 new Blackhawk members at the show.  Please see page 6 & 

7 in this edition of the Smoke Signal for pictures from the show.   

 

Our next event is the Spring Dinner at the Lake Geneva Yacht 

Club on Saturday May 10, 2014.  Weather permitting; this is an 

excellent opportunity to make this a boating event.  We have spe-

cial permission to use the Abbey Marina launch ramp and park-

ing for the event.  Please see the registration form in this edition 

of the Smoke signal.  After dinner there will be a short presenta-

tion on the plans and events for the 2014 season.  I hope to see 

everyone there.  
 

As always watch your email or snail mail for the latest Black-

hawk updates.  Regularly check the Blackhawk web site at 

www.blackhawkacbs.com for the latest information on club 

events and meetings.  I look forward to seeing you all out on the 

water at our 2014 cruises, shows and events. 
 

Best regards, 

 
Mark Svoboda 

http://www.blackhawkacbs.com

